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Watts Remy

From: Mike <mike@kondrats.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 9:49 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB-47

As a concerned Oregonian boater I support this measure which provides a fee for using the waterways for these non-
motorized boats. OSMB will then have more resources to invest in waterway access for these types of boats and it will 
free up more resources for use on improving facilities for motorized boats. 
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